
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
 
Pastor Randy returns from vacation Tuesday, August 
20’th. 

 
We wish to welcome Annie Stewart who has been 
worshipping here for a few months.   Her contact 
information is as follows: 
 
                262 North Union Street 
                Lambertville, NJ  08530 
                908-528-3442 
 

Student Prayer Partners: Signup during the month of 
August to be a prayer partner for a student throughout 
the school year. This is a great opportunity to lift up our 
young people in prayer. Signup sheet is located on the 
table next to the prayer room.  
 
Meals for Jenni Garrido and her family are appreciated. 
To signup: takethemameal.com, name: Garrido, 
password: help.  
 
Pastor Sandy will be away from August 23-25. For any 
prayer requests, please contact Jenni Garrido at 
jennim.garrido@gmail.com or 215-260-9602. 
 
Today we welcome our guest preacher Mike Clemmer. 
 
Remember during the month of August worship begins at 
10AM and there is no Sunday School. 
 
This Fall, there will be a Bible study starting Thursday, 
September 12’th at 1:30-3:00PM. It will take place at 
Louise Beyer’s house, and we will be studying the book of 
Acts. Please contact Louise Beyer if you are interested or 
plan to come. 

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
        
August 19  KP Outdoor Concert      7:30PM - 9:30PM 
 
August 20        Care & Share            9:00AM – 6:00PM 
 

                     Prayer Together        9:00AM – 10:00AM 

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

Greeters/Ushers: Angel Mejias & Sandra Maldonado 

                                  Louise Beyer & MaryEllen Schade 
 
Worship Leader: Sandy Landes 
 
Offertory: Video 
 
Prayer Ushers: Mary Leatherman & Steve Landes 
         
Intercessor: Kathy Heckler 
 
Nursery Worship: Gary & Cyndi Landis 
 
Preacher: Mike Clemmer 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
 
Sunday: 
Playwright’s Bridge (2pm, basement, 
                                   once/month) 
NA (7pm, basement) 
 
 

Tuesday: 
AlaNon (7pm, basement) 

Sermon Notes: Joshua 1:1-9 
 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 8/11/2019 
 
Attendance: 61 
 
Offering:  $4,793.00 
 
 

 

Prayer Guide: 
2019 Theme- Incarnational Living: being Jesus’ presence in the world  
 

Simply Praying – August – Psalm 51:10, “Create in me a clean heart, O God and 
put a new and right spirit within me.”  
 

DMC individuals/families 

• The family of Alverda Landes who passed away Friday, August 2  

• Cyndi Landis – recovering from a broken right wrist 

• Jenni Garrido – continuing treatment for cancer  

• Tim Brenneman, Grace’s son, going through treatment for lung cancer  

Community Connections 

• Karen’s Place Community outdoor concerts held at DMC on Monday evenings throughout August 

• Spruce Lake/Pinebrook: Mark and Jackie Swartley, as they provide leadership along with the board, 

desiring to see people pointed to Christ.  

• Bethany Elevation Community Church, Woodside, NY, an Indonesian congregation: “Please pray 

that we can do the Great Commandment, to love God and to love people, and  for a fixed place of 

worship.  
 

Global Concerns:  

• Dale and Beth Nafziger and family, serving in Kathmandu, Nepal, seeking to provide a positive Christ-

centered environment for both employees and customers through their two coffee shop locations. 

• Mennonite Mission Network is grateful to God and to Laura Schlabach who has served as interim 

executive director for JCS in Mongolia for the past year. Pray for Elisabeth Mensert who assumed 

executive responsibilities on July 1 and for Laura as she returns to former roles in the country where she 

has worked since 1993. 

  
 
 
Wednesday: 
AA (12pm, basement) 
Bucks Co. Writers’ Group (7pm, basement) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (10am, basement)   
Girl Scouts (6pm, basement, 2nd & 4thweeks) 
Thurs Eve Group (7pm, Room 201)  


